
 

Newsletter, December 2023 

  

Upcoming Events 

• Saturday December 16: Lighted Boat Parade 

      Holiday Hours 

The Marina Office will be closed Christmas Day and New Years Day to allow our staff to 

celebrate with their families. 

A little time off for your Harbormaster 

On December 11 I will have surgery to repair a damaged shoulder and will be out of the office 

from that date until at least January 22. In the interim, Ranger Bob Gardali will serve as acting 

Harbormaster. Please be sure to give him a very hard time and do everything possible to make 

his life miserable until I return. 

 Bob will oversee all Marina operations. Linda and Clarence are both available to handle 

administrative details. Clarence is in the office Monday through Thursday, and Linda is here 

Tuesday through Thursday. 

-- Mark Bettis, Harbormaster 

 

Please Renew Now! 

It’s time to renew your DMV registration! Most boats that are registered with DMV have 

expirations of December 31, 2023. It’s cheap and easy to renew online, and if you do it now, you 

will have 2025 stickers in time to put them on the boat by January 1. 



Current registration is a requirement to keep your slip at Coyote Point, so please do not neglect 

this simple task. A mussel sticker is not required if your boat stays in salt water, but if you think 

you might go up the river or to the Delta be sure to get a mussel sticker as well.   

Once you get your new registration be sure to send the office a copy so that we may update our 

files. Just snap a photo of the new registration and email it to marina @smcgov.org 

Thanks to those who have already done this! 
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